
 

 

 

 

 

 

       Summer 2023 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

 The time of year has arrived for Gulf Stream School to bring its Grandparents’ contact 

information up to date. We need accurate emails, home addresses, and phone numbers in order 

for them to receive all school mailings via email, USPS, and/or text.  

 

 We are especially keen on their receiving invitations to Grandparents’ and Special 

Friends’ Day, which is scheduled for Friday, February 16, 2024.  We hope your parents will save 

the date and enjoy the day with their grandchildren on campus for this special occasion. 

 

 In order to include your parents in Grandparents’ and Special Friends’ Day and as 

recipients of our GSS publications, we ask that you complete the below contact information and 

return it to the Development Office by October 1st.  

 

 Thank you for your help, and please do remind your parents and friends to save February 

16, 2024 for Gulf Stream School. 

 

       Sincerely,  

                                         
 

       Gray Smith, Ed.D. 

       Head of School 

 

 

 

Please complete the Google Form: Grandparents' and Special Friends' Contact Information 
 

https://forms.gle/ZZkUGzbRw5vV6bj87
https://forms.gle/ZZkUGzbRw5vV6bj87

